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SUBMIT NEWS, EVENTS, and REPORTS
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	Wednesday 13 June, 2007



	Communicating CSR
The Community Investment Network website launches, and the Business and Human Rights Resource Centre revamps its website.

Accessing and tracking corporate sustainability and responsibility developments can be challenging, so the CSR field welcomes new information platforms and tools. This week saw several such developments. 

The National Community Reinvestment Coalition announced the launch of the Community Investment Network website. The site, which is managed by the Governance and Accountability Institute (the same folks who manage the EthVest database of shareowner resolutions filed by the Interfaith Center on Corporate Responsibility as well as their own Accountability Central website), is a comprehensive hub of news, research, and resources on community investing, covering everything from subprime lending to the Community Reinvestment Act. 

Also this week, the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre launched its re-designed website, building on its already strong reputation for neutrality in linking to stories exposing corporate human rights abuses and best practices, as well as inviting companies to present their side of the story. The revised site enhances the ability to search human rights records of over 3,600 companies, and also makes it easier to access its special resources--which include serving as the homepage for UN Special Representative on Business and Human Rights John Ruggie.




